
Important Notification

Dear Customer,

Following an internal review, we’ve decided to support our customer 
needs for issuance of Demand Draft (DD) only in US Dollars. This 
change will be e�ective 01 October 2021 and hence, issuance of DD in 
currencies other than US Dollar will be discontinued from this date.

We urge clients to use electronic modes like Telegraphic Transfer for 
foreign currency transfers.

For enquiries, please contact our branch sta�.

Your‘s sincerely

Branch Manager
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